
St George Class – Our first few days in school – Nursery and Reception 

We have had a lovely first few days in St George Class and we have all enjoyed 

working and learning together. We have explored the different areas of our 

classroom and we also visited different areas in school and found out where 

Mrs Critchlow does all her important jobs in her office.  

 

Our topics this half term are Ourselves and 

the Local Environment. We hope to get out 

and about around the village on a 

neighbourhood walk and hopefully recognise 

lots of different places.  We are looking 

forward to reading lots of different types of 

stories each week which our learning will be 

based around. We have been busy already and 

have started to paint self-portraits for a 

display and have enjoyed using lots of 

different colours and mixing them together 

to make new ones.  

Over this half term we are looking forward to doing lots of exciting activities 

and to be working with Newcastle United again during our PE sessions. We also 

are very lucky because we will be doing some baking and our first activity is 

going to be decorating biscuits to look like our faces – it will be fun to see if we 

can recognise who each other is!  

 

We are looking forward to spending as much time outside and we are very lucky 

that we have waterproofs and wellies in school so that we can use them to get 

outside and experience the ever-changing Northumbrian weather!  

 


